
   

Jonathan Eatough Assistant Director: Governance, 
Procurement and Commissioning

MacLaren
request-540622-
xxxxxxxx@xxxxxxxxxxxxxx.xxx

Darby House
Lawn Central
Town Centre
Telford
Shropshire
TF3 4JA
xxx@xxxxxxx.xxx.xx

Contact: Sasha Hickman Telephone: (01952) 382537 Fax: (01952) 383991
Your Ref: Our Ref: TWC-50884 Date: 30 January 2019

Dear MacLaren,

Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) 2000 – Information Request -TWC-50884

Further to your recent request, we are pleased to be able to provide you with the information 
you require, see below.

I am requesting the details that you hold on the residential home for looked-after children, 
which was located on West Road, Wellington in the 1980s. Specifically:

a) When the building was opened as a residential home for children in care/looked-after 
children

b) When the building ceased to operate as a residential care facility

c) Reasons for closure of the building as a residential care facility

d) Number of children resident in the facility at time of closure

Telford and Wrekin Council do not hold this information, you will need to approach 
Shropshire Council for the information you require. 

If you are not happy with the information you have received, you have the right to appeal.  
Please send us the reasons for your appeal to the above address and mark for the attention of 
Information Governance, Freedom of Information – Appeal on or before 30/04/2019.

Please remember to quote the above reference number in all related correspondence.

Yours sincerely,

Sasha Hickman
Information Governance



   


